
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: May 19, 2025 

 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” appointed Sheila Taylor to be 

the Madison County Justice Court Clerk. 

 

• At the request of the Madison County Election Commission, the Board renewed a 

contract with Spence Flatgard to continue as their legal counsel. 

 

• The Board approved hiring Dickerson & Bowen, the lowest bidder, for replacement of a 

bridge on Loring Road Project in the amount of $1,463,105.62. 

 

• The Board passed a Resolution of Intent to Approve a Real and Personal Property Ad 

Valorem Tax for a healthcare facility in the City of Ridgeland.  

 

The facility is expected to result in approximately $89,358 in county ad valorem taxes, 

$146,910 in school district ad valorem taxes, and $53,943 in ad valorem taxes for the 

City of Ridgeland. 

 

• The Board acknowledged a request from the Southwest Madison County Fire Protection 

District for a millage rate increase to assist staffing the fire station. In addition, the Board 

acknowledged letters of support for the increase from the Lake Lorman Homeowners 

Association and the Lake Cavalier Homeowners Association. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on June 2, 2025, at  

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton 

 

 

--Please download our complimentary app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 

 


